
 

 
 
 

April 14, 2016 
 
 
John Simmons, Consulting Nuclear Auditor 
Nuclear Oversight 
P.O. Box 1002 Mail Zone W02 
Highway 56 
Glen Rose, TX  76043 
 
SUBJECT: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 5th NUCLEAR REGULATORY 

COMMISSION WORKSHOP ON VENDOR OVERSIGHT 
 
Dear Mr. Simmons: 
 
Consistent with our previous communication, we would like to formally thank you for 
volunteering to be a panel member for an afternoon breakout session during the 5th Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Workshop on Vendor Oversight, sponsored by the Office of New 
Reactors.  The Workshop will be held Thursday, June 23, 2016, at the Hyatt Regency St. Louis 
at The Arch, 315 Chestnut Street St. Louis, Missouri 63102, Telephone: 314-655-1234.  Further 
information on the workshop can be found on the 5th NRC Workshop on Vendor Oversight 
website at: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/new-reactors/oversight/quality-assurance/vendor-oversight.html 
 
We would appreciate if you could work with Mr. Marc Tannenbaum to develop a 20-minute 
presentation on your organization’s perspectives on Implementing Dedication Guidance to be 
used in an afternoon panel discussion.  Please contact Yamir Diaz-Castillo at 301-415-2228 or 
Yamir.Diaz-Castillo@nrc.gov regarding further questions on this subject.  We request that your 
presentation materials be submitted to Mr. Diaz-Castillo for their inclusion on the Workshop 
website no later than May 6, 2016. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Kerri Kavanagh, Chief 
Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch 3 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  & Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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